
The Nutcracker
Hello Royal Family,

We take great pleasure in inviting you to attend our charming Christmas show.

Ayala Royal Ballet brings to sparkling life one of the most popular and beloved

classical ballets in the world, with an enchanting production, unforgettable treat for

children and adults alike. Don’t miss any detail about one of our most beloved

holiday celebrations and create joyous memories with your little ballerinas on stage.

Below you will find important information:

Hyatt Regency - Ashe Auditorium
400 SE 2nd Ave, Miami, FL 33131

Two shows December
Saturday 17th 5:00 pm

Sunday 18th 1:00 pm
call time

Saturday 2 pm &  Sunday 12 pm
Pre-ballet call time 30 min before the show

To offer the best experience for your dancer and other students, there will be two

important dress rehearsals. This is a significant commitment for our ballerinas and

families. Students who miss the two mandated practices forfeit their

chance to perform. There will be no exceptions, and they must be present

for both performances on time with full make up and costume.

Dress Rehearsal
December  10th 10:00 am – 12:00 pm Glassbox 7520 NE 4th Ct, Miami 33138
December  17th 2:00 pm – 4:00 pm at the Hyatt Regency - Ashe Auditorium

A $50 recital fee and $80 for professional tutu will be charged to the card on file for

all dancers on October 22nd. Tickets are out for sale on December 1st at noon at

buy.tututix.com/AyalaRoyalBallet
As always we’ll be using the Remind app for all Academy announcements, make

sure to download it and  join the group:https://www.remind.com/join/ayalaroyal

Ayala Royal Ballet (305) 763 – 2214

school@ayalaroyalballet.com www.AyalaRoyalBallet.com


